
COMMITTEE MINUTES for
EDUCATION APPROPRIATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE

Date: January 30, 2008 Place: Room 22

Convened: 1/30/2008
10:35 AM

Recessed: Reconvened: Adjourned: 1/30/2008
11:30 AM

Present: Senators Horn-VC, Boettger-RM, Quirmbach, Zieman
Representatives Winckler-CH, Wenthe-VC, Chambers-RM, Boal, Davitt, Dolecheck,
Mascher, May

Absent: None

Excused: Senator Wood-CH
Representative Frevert

The joint meeting of the Education Appropriations Subcommittee was called to
order by Representative Winckler. Roll call was taken. Senator Quirmbach
moved to approve the minutes of January 29th. Seconded by Senator Boettger
and approved by voice vote.

Representative Winckler announced that the Project Lead the Way and STEM
presentations have been postponed until February 19th.

Karen Misjak, Director, College Student Aid Commission, introduced the College
Aid Commissioners who were present. She also introduced Keith Greiner,
Director of Research for ICSAC, and Julie Leeper, Director of Program
Administration, ICSAC. Ms. Misjak gave an overview of the All-Iowa
Opportunity Scholarships program. Administrators from Des Moines Area
Community College, Iowa State University, Central College and Wartburg College
spoke on how the All-Iowa Opportunity Scholarships impacted students from
their colleges and university. A student from Des Moines Area Community
College also spoke.

Questions and discussion followed each speaker.

Representative Davitt moved to arise.

Representative Cindy Winckler

Sue Meimann, Committee Secretary
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